
April 1999
Greetings Fellow Humanists and Friends!

We’ll be getting together for two meetings again this month, keeping the usual pattern of the
second Tuesday and the fourth Saturday. Both meetings will be held at the Moonstruck Cafe
(upstairs) at the southwest corner of Third Avenue and 31st Street.

Tuesday, April 13th, 6 PM :

A movie will be shown: CUBA CALLS; WE MUST ANSWER, which tells of the devastating
effect of the bullying U.S. embargo on our Socialist neighbors. Be sure to bring your own
information to share in the discussion to follow. We Humanists really ought to challenge the
illogic of U.S. foreign policy, now that Clinton is embracing China. Too bad little Cuba doesn’t
represent the potential for a zillion consumers!

Saturday, April 24th, 3 PM :

DAVE BUEHRENS, our own literary scholar and researcher on human development, will give
a presentation entitled “HUMAN NATURE AND COMPETITIVENESS; A HUMANIST
VIEWPOINT.” He will, of course, invite your comments and participation.

Your suggestions for programs are invited. Best wishes to all and hope to see you soon.

Beth K. Lamont                                                               
(914) 588-5284
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